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The Board of Management (BOM) met for their fourth meeting of the 

school year on Wednesday 7th March 2018. 

• The Department of Education has issued a new circular on Leadership 

and Management in Post Primary Schools. The Board delegated 

responsibility to the Principal to review the leadership and 

management needs and priorities of the school.  

• The Board discussed and approved the Child Safeguarding Statement. 

The Risk Assessment process is a work in progress. Additional staff 

training in this area will take place in March. 

• The Principal updated the Board on the introduction of the General 

Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) in May.  

• The Board congratulated Five students from Colaiste Abbain who had 

their Artwork chosen to be printed for the national JCSP postcard 

initiative in late February. These postcards will be distributed 

nationwide to acknowledge the excellent work by students involved in 

the JCSP programme.  

• The Principal updated the Board on Teaching and Learning matters.  

• The Principal updated the Board on all School activities since the last 

meeting. 

• The Board approved an International School Trip to Italy in 2019. 

• The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 9th May 2018 

 

  


